 SCHEDULE FOR EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS   –  DECEMBER 2024 – MARCH 2025
	DEC, 14/15
	5:00 pm       Pat Brennan (Andrew Stewart)     
9:00 am       Doug Bugden
11:00 am     John Vesters
6:15 pm       Zack Veltri  

	DEC. 21/22
	5:00 pm       Lisa Politano     
9:00 am       Colleen Glynn
11:00 am     Linda Butler 
6:15 pm       Paul Dinis

	DEC. 28/29
	5:00 pm       Christine Reid    
9:00 am       Mary Ellsworth
11:00 am     Guy Desjardins        

	JAN. 4/5

	5:00 pm       Christina Scherer     
9:00 am       Mary Ann Yurchi
11:00 am     Winston McIntosh
6:15 pm       Ian Francke	

	JAN. 11/12
	5:00 pm       Anna Veltri
9:00 am       Paula Brown
11:00 am     Gail Roy
6:15 pm       Ivor Francke

	JAN. 18/19
	5:00 pm       Andrew Stewart      
9:00 am       Melissa Baker
11:00 am     Ben Witteveen
6:15 pm       Tara Hoffman

	JAN. 25/26
	5:00 pm       Ron & Sharon Avery    
9:00 am       Mel Buddel
11:00 am     John Vesters
6:15 pm       Angelita Meirelles

	FEB. 1/2
	5:00 pm       Pat Brennan     
9:00 am       Doug Bugden
11:00 am     Linda Butler
6:15 pm       Zack Veltri

	FEB.8/9
	5:00 pm       Lisa Politano
9:00 am       Mary Ellsworth
11:00 am     Guy Desjardins
6:15 pm       Paul Dinis

	FEB. 15/16
	5:00 pm       Christine Reid  
9:00 am       Colleen Glynn
11:00 am     Winston McIntosh
6:15 pm       Ivor Francke    

	FEB. 22/23


	5:00 pm       Christina Scherer   
9:00 am       Mary Ann Yurchi
11:00 am     Gail Roy
6:15 pm       Ian Francke

	MAR. 1/2
	5:00 pm       Anna Veltri   
9:00 am       Paula Brown
11:00 am     Ben Witteveen
6:15 pm       Tara Hoffman  


PLEASE READ CAREFULLY.
THANK YOU to each of you who serve this ministry so faithfully.
PLEASE try to be available when you are scheduled to serve. If you cannot serve when scheduled, please arrange for a REPLACEMENT. The new schedules (phone /email list on back) should help you contact another minister.
We are fast approaching the Christmas / New Year season.  We will need many ministers to ensure that our liturgies will be beautiful.  Please watch for the sign-up sheet that will be available online and in the sacristy. Thank you, in advance, for your help
Remember, Father Michael requests that Eucharistic Ministers remain in their seats until after the priest has received Holy Communion. 
If someone presents a pyx (round locket-like container), requesting a host to carry away please quietly refer them to Father.
           
The new schedule begins Dec. 14/15.  You can pick up a printed copy (including the contact list on back) in the sacristy this weekend (November 30/December 1).  It will also be posted on the bulletin board in the sacristy and in the ushers’ closet at the back and on the parish website under Ministries.  You should be able to access it after December 2nd.
If you have any questions or concerns feel free to speak to Father Michael or contact me. 905-579168 dianne.robert@hotmail.com   
Have a very happy and holy Christmas and a blessed New Year.






